
Japan/Hong Kong Working Holiday Visa Scheme  

Announcement of results for the second 2020 application period 

 

13th October 2022 

Consulate-General of Japan, Hong Kong 

 

1.    The results of the second application period for the 2020 Working Holiday Visa Scheme 

between Japan and Hong Kong have just been released. The second 2020 application 

period ran from Monday 5th October 2020, to Friday 30th October 2020 and a total of 285 

applications were received. All applications were subject to careful examination by the 

Consulate and 254 applications have been approved. 

  

2.    On Friday 14th October 2022, the successful applicants’ individual application numbers 

will be posted on the Consulate’s website and displayed at the Japan Visa Application 

Centre, (hereinafter referred to as the “Visa Centre”).  

Successful applicants will be able to collect their visas at the Visa Centre from Monday 

17th October 2022, to Wednesday 21st December 2022. (Visa Centre holidays excluded). 

 

3.    Due to border enforcement measures instigated as a consequence of the COVID-19 

pandemic, the announcement of results for successful applicants of the Working Holiday 

Visa for Japan was postponed. As restrictions on visa issuance have now been lifted, the 

Consulate has again started issuing visas and we sincerely hope that successful applicants 

will seize this precious opportunity to have a fulfilling working holiday experience in Japan. 

 

4.    The working holiday visa application schedule for the 2022 application period will be 

announced at a later date. 

 

For enquiries about this press release: 

Visa Section, Consulate-General of Japan, Hong Kong 

     Tel.: 2522 1184 

 

 

 

 



 


